From: i»;Nick Salisbury

Sent: 10 October 2017 23:31

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc: Planning

Subject: 2017/3835/P - Planning Application for A/C Units at The Clock Tower, 49 Heath

Street, NW3 6UD

Dear Mr Enirayetan,

| am writing to express my strong objection to the above planning application. The placement of these
units should never have been allowed originally and the owners probably got away with it in the days
when planning controls were far more lax than they are today. | am an owner of one of the Flats in
this building and these air conditioning units are both an eyesore, probably unhealthy and very noisy.
| am one of 9 residents who are directly affected by their location as they occupy the entire communal
courtyard of the residential area of the building. It is an enclosed central space overlooked by the
main entrance doors, balconies and windows of all the flats in the building and therefore an
unavoidable eyesore and noise generator. The elevation on all sides of this space is approximately
three stories high which considerably amplifies the noise.

| am concerned that, according to the noise assessment document contained in the planning
application, the location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown incorrectly. The measurement
position is also some distance away from the proposed location and fails to acknowledge that there
are 9 flats located much closer, from where no measurements have been taken. The application
incorrectly states that the measurement was taken from the nearest noise sensitive window.

| would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they are
located in a different area of the building, preferably in a space available within the confines of the
offices which they will service and which would not create the noise and visual pollution which the
previous units so badly did and thereby detracted from the quality of life of the residents.

Yours faithfully

N. Salisbury

7 The Clocktower
49 Heath Street

London
NW3 6UD



From: i ¢ [

Sent: 10 October 2017 17:31
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Cc: Planning

Subject: 2017/3835/P

Dear Mr Enirayetan,

| am writing to express my objection to the above planning application. | am a resident of this
building and these air conditioning units are both an eyesore and very noisy. | am one of 9
residents who are directly affected by their location as they occupy the entire communal courtyard
of the residential area of the building. It is quite an enclosed space overlooked by both the doors
and windows of all the flats in the building. The elevation on all sides of this space is
approximately three stories high which considerably amplifies the noise.

| am concerned that, according to the noise assessment document contained in the planning
application, the location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown incorrectly. The
measurement position is also some distance away from the proposed location and fails to
acknowledge that there are 9 flats located much closer, from where no measurements have been
taken. The application incorrectly states that the measurement was taken from the nearest noise
sensitive window.

| would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they
are located in a different area of the building which doesn’t affect the quality of life of the
residents.

Yours faithfully
A Bennett

4 Clocktower
49 Heath Street

London
NW3 6UD



